
A freshly sealed and painted parking lot, extra attention for our 

landscaping, and a safe and gorgeous new Sequoia bus; these are 

the sights of summer I’m so thankful for this 

month. Thank you, Radiant! 

Friends and Family—Please join us as we 

celebrate with our Lilly Road friends on Aug. 

7th from 3 to 6 pm for the Annual Garden 

Party. There will be delicious BBQ with all 

the fixings and live entertainment. Catch a 

ride with Spencer from our parking lot in 

the new Sequoia van so you don’t have to 

worry about parking or walking. 

Join us again for our Summer Send Off Soiree Happy Hour on Aug. 

29th from 3:30 to 5 pm, with a performance by Matt Gurley. 

“Kindness costs nothing but leaves behind a wealth of warmth 

and connection.” Author Unknown 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Carolyn Driscoll, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Clarice, 8/11 

• Carol Y, 8/17 

• Diana, 8/29 

• Barbara, 8/30 

• Kaitlyn, 8/11 

• Spencer, 8/28 

Meet Myrna, a Minister who has lived 
across Washington, California, and along 
the Mexico border, where she picked up 
Spanish along the way. During COVID, 
she and two other women sewed and 
donated over 5,000 face masks! Sewing 
is her happy place, and so is walking. She 
clocks in about a mile a day. We're so 
glad to have her in our community!  

Myrna 

Originally from Utah, Heather now calls 
Washington home. Outside of work, she 
enjoys spending time in the great 
outdoors, especially hiking, and loves 
baking sweet treats in the kitchen. Most 
recently, she’s discovered a new passion: 
making jam! Heather’s positive attitude 
and dedication make her a valued member 
of our team.  

Heather, Caregiver 

B I N G O: We’d like to give 

a special shout-out to 

Carrie, Molly, Amelia and 

many of our Sequoia bunch 

for bringing joy, laughter 

and patriotic spirit to our 

Red, White & Blue Bingo 

event!  

Family Visits: There’s nothing quite like a visit from family to 

bring a smile to your face and warmth to your heart! 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

Grace Church 
Sundays at 3 pm 
 
Lilly Road Garden Party 
at Garden Courte 
Memory Care 
(Sign up at front desk) 
Aug. 7th at 3 pm 
 
Live Performance by  
Bart Herigstad  
Aug. 14th at 3 pm 
 
Guest Speaker Chris 
from ALPT (Proper Use 
of Assisted Devices)  
Aug. 21st at 3 pm 
 
Live Performance by 
Prairie Fire Band 
Aug. 27th at 3 pm 
 
Resident Council 
Aug. 28th at 2 pm 
 
Friends & Family Happy 
Hour Summer Send Off 
Soiree with a Live  
Performance by Matt 
Gurley  
(sign up at front desk)  
Aug. 29th at 3:30 pm 
 
 


